Dear Nigel and members of the South Woodham Ferrers Rotary Club, 

On behalf of everyone at Regain, thank you for your letter dated 11th November 2021, and accompanying donation to Regain. I was delighted to have received the cheque for £250. Your very kind donation will be put towards our grants given to sports injured tetraplegics. 

This year has been a challenging year for all charities, and it has been a massive challenge for Regain to raise sufficient funds to meet the demands from our beneficiaries for support. Your donation will make a big difference to a grant applicants life. 

Once again, thank you for your support of our work. 

With very best wishes

Paul Lawrence 

Paul Lawrence
Charity Director
Regain
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